
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585  

J u n e  1 4 ,  2 0 0 6  

The I Ionorable A.J. Eggenbergcr 
Chairman 
I> e fen sc N 11c 1 e a r € a c  i 1 i t  i e s Safety I3 o ard 
025 Indiana Avenue. N W, Suite 700 
Washington. 1)C 20004-294 1 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Thank you lor your letter o f  April 24, 2006. discussing some of  the remaining activity- 
l ex1  ~ o r L  planning and control implementation issues b j  Fluor f Ianford. Inc.. at 
l<iclilmd I \vas pleased to hear that Mr I h e  1'. ('hung, Ikputy Acsistant Sccretar), for  
Safkty Manngcnient and Operations and your senior staff uere  able to meet to  disci]\\ 
Environmental Management's approach and continuing el'litrts to strengthen mork 
planning and control programs at our sites. including the lessons learned from the 
National N uc lear Security Administ rat ion rites. 

Si nccrel y, 

P W -  atiies A. Risp l i  
Assistant Secretary fbr 

F-nv i ro t i  mcn tal Manage meti t 

c c :  Chnrles Anderson, f:M-2 
Inks 'l'riay, 1.:M-3 
I h e  C'hung, EM-60 
Mark Whitaker. I l l < -  1 


